
ABOUT THE FELLOWSHIP

The Society for Classical Studies invites applications for a 
one-year Fellowship, tenable from July 2024 through June 
2025, that will allow an American scholar to conduct 
lexicographical research at the Thesaurus Linguae Latinae 
(TLL) Institute in Munich. Fellows at the TLL develop a 
broadened perspective of the range and complexity of the 
Latin language and culture from the classical period 
through the early Middle Ages, contribute signed articles to 
the Thesaurus, have the opportunity to participate in a 
collaborative international research project in a collegial 
environment, and work with senior scholars in the field of 
Latin lexicography.

The Fellowship carries a stipend in the amount of $60,000, 
and is made possible by a grant from the National 
Endowment for the Humanities. 
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The TLL Fellowship enables an American scholar to participate in 
the work of the Thesaurus Linguae Latinae Institute in Munich.
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DEADLINE: DECEMBER 1, 2023

https://classicalstudies.org/awards-and-fellowships/thesaurus-linguae-latinae-tll-fellowship
https://classicalstudies.org/

